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Dear Families 

 

Welcome back to what promises to be a busy and 

exciting Summer Term, we are currently finalising 

the dates for the summer events, these will be 

ready to share with you next week. 

 

This week we have been enjoying the sunshine, 

which has given us all a lift. It has been a pleasure 

to see the pupils hard at work, particularly in our 

outdoor learning spaces. 

 

Unfortunately Chris continues to be unwell, so is 

not back in school, we wish him a speedy recovery.  

 

As of the 1st April, (not April fools) we are moving 

into a new phase called “Living with Covid”. New 

guidance has been published which will be shared 

with you via a separate letter. Please continue to 

keep your child at home if they are unwell, and in 

particular, have a high temperature or flu-like 

symptoms.  

 

Balmoral Class News 
 

 
 

 

A great return for Balmoral class. We started the 

week with bikes and a lovely outdoor PE session  

with Kevin. We played rounders and practiced our 

throwing and catching skills on the field in the 

sunshine.  

 
 

 
 

 

Castle School 

Cambridge 



Our topic this term will focus on recycling so we 

have started collecting various materials to reuse 

in artwork and homemade musical instruments. 

 

Tom’s Amazing Swimming Success 

Me and my family did swimming and raised £1150 

for Great Ormond Street Hospital. I swam 5000m 

in March for this. 1200 m was on one day. 

 

By Tom, Sixth Form Student, Wolfson 

 

Bees Class News 

Bees have been enjoying their sensory story linked 

to our topic of Space.  

 

 
 

 
 

 

We have been taking part in our sensory story 

‘Aliens Love Underpants’ and focusing on looking 

and reaching out to explore.  

 

Comic Relief Red Nose Day and Children in Need 

Students from Tintagel counted the monies raised 

for Red Nose Day and Children In Need. They then 

went to the bank and paid in all the money 

received from both events.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to report that Castle School raised 

£46.00 for Children In Need and £77.50 for Comic 

Relief Red Nose Day. 

 

Best wishes  

 

Anne Haberfield  

Deputy Headteacher 


